
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 
 
 
This is an official notice of the 2018 Joint Conference of the Illinois Association of 
School Boards, Illinois Association of School Administrators and Illinois 
Association of School Business Officials, of which the Board of Education will be 
attending, November 16 – 18, 2018, in Chicago, Illinois. 
 
 
 
 
Steven Frost, President 
District 125 Board of Education 
Adlai E. Stevenson High School 


